

Cumberworth C.E. (A) First School

Cumberworth Lane, Upper Cumberworth, Huddersfield HD8 8NU Telephone: 01484 609818

Email: office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Website: www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Maggie Walker Business Manager: Marina Davis

17th July 2020

Dear parents, carers and children,

As we come to the end of what has been a very challenging academic year for all of us, I would like to say a few thank-yous.

First of all, I would like to thank all of our children who, as always, have been amazing. We know, from seeing the work that they have been emailing to teachers, the photos that they have sent for the website and from speaking with parents, just how resilient they have been and how hard they have worked at home whilst they have been unable to come into school. Also a big 'well done' to the children of our keyworkers and those children in Reception and Year 1 who were able to come back to school who have risen to the challenges of new rules and routines with smiles on their faces.

Thank you to all our parents/carers who have continued to support our children's education whilst at home, juggling the demands of families and work – we know how difficult this has been.

Thank you to all of the fantastic staff team at Cumberworth First School who have worked tirelessly providing care for our keyworker children, supporting home learning, welcoming children back into school and who are already busy preparing for our 'new normal' in September.

And last, but by no means least, thank you to our school governors for their valuable support.

I would like to end my letter by saying goodbye to our Y5 children. It was lovely to see them in school this morning to say goodbye in person and we all wish them well for the future.

We look forward to seeing the remaining children and our new starters on Tuesday 8th September.

Stay safe and I hope that you have an enjoyable summer break.

With best wishes

Maggie